
Sister Nibedita Government General Degree 
College for Girls 

Hastings House, Alipore, Kolkata-27 

NOTICE 
Notice No: SNGGDCG/84 Date: 09/11/2021 

  
It has been observed that the following students have not taken admission to 5th semester 2021 
in spite of announcing various dates for admission. 
 

1. Sayantani Roy, Student id: 2019-101, Department: English  
2. Bushra Rahman, Student id: 2019-246, Department: Botany 
3. Oorina Basu, Student id :2019-43, Department: Physics 

 
This is for their information that 12th November (11am - 6pm), 2021 is the last and final date for 
their admission to 5th semester. 
 
If they fail to take admission on that day, they will not be regarded as bonafide student of 
this college for current academic session and consequently will not be eligible for end 
semester examination. 
 
They have to pay the admission fees through the online portal, “Student login’’ from our college 
website i.e., https://www.snggdcg.ac.in using their own I.D. & Password on 11 am to 6pm, 
12.11.2021. 
 
If they face any problem during fees payment or for any other queries, they may mail to 
studentsection@snggdcg.ac.in. 

  

 

-Sd/- 

Dr. Sebanti Bhattacharya 

Officer-in-Charge, 

Sister Nibedita Government General Degree 
College for Girls 

 


